Notice of Meeting
of the

Nordonia Hills City School District Board of Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a special meeting of the Board of
Education of the Nordonia Hills City School District, Summit County, Ohio, on the 215t day
of October, 2020 at 5:30 P.M.,, in the Central Office Conference Room at the Nordonia
Hills Board of Education Office, 9370 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio 44067 to discuss
the re-opening plan.

A special meeting of the Board of Education will follow at 6:30 P.M. at Northfield
Elementary School, 9734 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio 44067 for the purpose of the

State of the Schools Addresses.
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Karen E. Obratil, Treasurer/CFQ




